
May 30, 2021 

Glacier Park Communion Services 2021! 

Fish Creek Amphitheater 

Saturday, June 5th thru Saturday, September 4th at  4:30 pm 

The following is a list of helpful tips for attending the communion service: 

1. This mission was established by the Diocese for visitors traveling to Glacier Park in 

the 1940’s.  Over the years the location of the summer service has changed many 

times, but we have always had a presence in the p 

2. ark.  This year we will be at Fish Creek Amphitheater.  We are limited to 100 people 

and 30 parking spots. We strongly request car pooling.  

3. You may arrive at the West entrance one hour before the service and tell them you are 

attending the Catholic Communion Service at Fish Creek.  No reserved tickets will be 

needed.  You will need ticketed entry if you arrive earlier than one hour.  

4. Federal mask and social distancing mandates.. Because we have received a permit to 

use the amphitheater, we must abide by federal regulations.  It's not an option!  Refus-

ing to do so could result in our permit being revoked this summer and/or denial of 

future permit consideration.  

Wood Cutting Party at the Woodlot! 

Saturdays at 9:00 am May 29 and June 5th 

Join the fun and help build up the stash of fire-

wood   at the woodlot.   

For more information, contact Merlin Newton  at 406-471-9882. 
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Thank you for supporting St. Richard’s Cemetery Fund.  We have received  $2665 

so far. The yearly maintenance  includes : weekly mowing and trimming, 

maintenance of the irrigation system and upkeep of the statues  and flower 

planters.  We currently spend approximately $4,000 per year for these mainte-

nance items. Our annual appeal brings in approximately $2000—$3000.  Please consider 

making a donation to this very worthwhile cause.  Our cemetery is very beautiful.  If 

you haven’t visited the cemetery lately, please check it out.  Thank you to our volunteers 

who help keep it looking beautiful year round!!!! 

Our Lady of the Rockies Pilgrimages 

If you haven’t made a pilgrimage to visit Our Lady, now is the perfect time to work it into 

your schedules. We have two pilgrimages scheduled: June 23-24, and August 11-12. The pil-

grims need to be gathered at Our Lady of the Rockies gift store at 9am in the mall on Harrison 

Ave. , Butte, MT. We will return around 5pm. A $25 registration fee includes the bus fare 

and lunch on the top of the mountain. The day will be filled with faith, fun and friendship. 

The second day, which is optional, includes a trolley tour of Butte and lunch at the Copper 

King Mansion. Mary Sue Eck, editor of the Medjugorje Magazine from Chicago, will be 

joining us. To register or for more information call 406-563-2022 or 406-797-3381. 

Baby Bottles are due back 

at the church by Father’s 

Day weekend, Sunday, 

June 20th 

Thank you for supporting 

this ministry. 
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